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Open House and Ribbon Cutting  

at New Healthcare Associates of Texas McKinney Office 

 

(April 25, 2017) McKinney, TX – Healthcare Associates of McKinney is excited to announce an Open 

House and Ribbon Cutting at their new office at 8080 State Hwy 121, Suite 210, McKinney, Texas 75070.  

They’ve opened a beautiful new office and added providers that they would like to introduce to the 

community.   

 

The event will be June 1st from 11:30am – 12:30pm at their new office at Craig Ranch.  The first 100 

guests will receive a gift.  There will be delicious food and drinks.  The McKinney Chamber of Commerce 

will cut the ribbon at noon.  There will be a drawing for four tickets to Moviehouse & Eatery in McKinney. 

 

Their friendly team of healthcare providers look forward to meeting the Allen, Frisco, and McKinney 

community members.  The practice now includes six family medicine providers: David Candelario DO, 

Edwin Taylor MD, N. Christopher Lawrence MD, Wallace Sarver, DO, Lauren Dethlefs PA-C, and Angela 

Jorrey PA-C.   

 

The event is open to the public.   An RSVP is requested by emailing RSVP@HealthcareAssociates.com.   

 

 

# # # 

 

About Healthcare Associates of Texas 

Healthcare Associates of Texas has been caring for families throughout the greater Dallas/Fort Worth 

area for more than a quarter of a century and their patients have become their family. As the populations 

within the areas they serve continue to grow, so too has their staff, resources and capabilities. With 

three locations to choose from and full on-site diagnostic and laboratory capabilities, Healthcare 

Associates of Texas provides high quality care in a convenient and cost-effective manner. 
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